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RECISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

 

 

TO:      RESIDENTS OF THE TOWN OF LAKE HAMILTON, ALL HOMES AND BUSINESSES THAT ARE
ON CHICAGO AVENUE AND SOUTH, BUT WEST OF US 17 AND EAST OF 8TH STREET.

 

________________________________________

 

THE (5/11/21) "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" IS HEREBY RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE
SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF THE BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE WATER IS
SAFE TO DRINK.

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL (Town Hall) AT (863-439-4910).

 

 

 

 

 

        Nathan D. Lewellen____

https://www.townoflakehamilton.com/publicworks/page/rescission-precautionary-boil-water-notice-1
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